
Dear Faculty and Staff, 
 

Thank you for your support in 

hosting three wonderful 

Commencement ceremonies 

last week.  In spite of the 

weather, we created a 

welcoming atmosphere for 

our students’ families and 

their guests.  I believe we 

were successful in making 

this the special, celebratory 

day to which so many of them looked forward.   

 

I extend my sincere thanks to all of you, but especially to those who worked 

so hard to move the ceremonies indoors on Saturday.   

 

Now relax and have a great summer! 

 

John 

 
 

 


